



Minutes of Steering Group Meeting on 5th November 2018 at the George Inn.

Members present: Ian Hasell (Chair), George Hitchins (Secretary), Barbi Lund, Barbara Day, Graham Tickell, Bob Chapman, Rex Eastment

NPSG 038: Opening Remarks from the Chair.

IH noted that MDC Policy Planning and Clive Abbott (Chair, NSP PC) had reviewed the Draft NP and VCA. IH considered the Draft now ready for submission to the PC

NPSG 039: Apologies

Received from Alice Tollworthy, Deborah Allen, Gordon Currie, Ian O'Brien, Michael Walker, Rupert Foster

NPSG 040: Minutes of 24th September

GT suggested that NPSG 030 be amended to read that MDC had suggested that the Draft NP needed to be ready for Reg 16 in January 2019.

Subject to the above, Minutes adopted (prop GT; seconded BC)

NPSG 041/042: Consideration of Draft NP and VCA / Prepare and agree a report to the PC as to whether to recommend the above for adoption.

1) Feedback from the Display weekend and subsequent Public Meeting would need to be considered by the SG before the PC meeting of 14th November. A small group of SG members to review the feedback received over the weekend on Monday 12th There is potential for further revision to both NP and VCA at this stage; these to be considered by the SG at its next meeting (12th November)

2) GH to write to Liz Beth to clarify the potential for strengthening Policy 6 in respect of renewable energy.

3) Liz Beth's advice would also be sought on whether the protection for Green Corridors given in Policy 4 could be more specific.

The Draft NP and VCA were adopted by the SG for sending to the PC for its consideration at its Meeting on 7th November.

VCA: Proposed BD; seconded GT

NP : Proposed BC; seconded RE

NPSG 043: Preparations for NP Display on 10th/11th November

Printed copies of the Plan would be available. GT has prepared slides for display summarising the plan.

NPSG 044: Preparations for Public Meeting on 11th November

A Parish wide distribution of the Notice was taking place; it would also be emailed to the NP email group and displayed on PC noticeboards etc

Clive Abbott is to Chair this Meeting.

NPSG 045: Date of next meeting

November 12th, 7pm at the Dungeon, George Inn

NPSG 046: AoB

None